
 
                                     
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

           Tuesday, May 21 2019 

GRADUATION DINNER 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

The Year 6 Graduation Dinner will be on Tuesday, December 17th (more details will be shared at a later date). I am 
planning a performance (rap/song) which will include special moments/memories about your child/ren. I would greatly 
appreciate you filling in the below slip and returning in an envelope to Ms Hensman (Brewer). This information will be 
included in the performance at the dinner   

Additionally, I will be creating a slideshow of morphed images of your child/ren changing throughout the years (toddler 
to current age). For this to happen, I need at least 3-5 photographs of your child/ren that focuses on their face. The 
best photographs to morph are individual school photos and ones without other people. You can send these images 
in 2 ways: emailed to merimbula-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or sent in an envelope. As the morphing is time consuming, 
please ensure these are sent by the end of Term 2. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Manda Hensman 

Support class teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this note in an envelope to Ms Hensman by Thursday, June 27 2019 (Week 9) 

A special memory about my child/ren _____________________________________of class _____________________: 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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